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Friday 13th September 2019 

 

Family Learning afternoon 

 

We would like to invite all parents/carers, 

grandparents, uncles, aunts, younger brothers and 

sisters to join their child/ren for an autumn 

themed family learning afternoon on Wednesday 

16th October from 1.30pm-3pm, please note due 

to music lessons YR3/4 family learning will 

commence at 2pm but you are welcome to the hall 

for tea/coffee and biscuits. We hope to see many 

of you here. 

 

Home Start 

 

Help Home-Start to support families in your area. 

Are you able to spare a couple of hours a week 

volunteering for Home-Start Norfolk? Home 

start is looking to recruit and train parents to 

become part of their home visiting volunteer 

team. Volunteers offer one to one support to 

families finding it hard to cope for a wide range 

of reasons. This could be due to multiple 

birth/children under 5, sleepless nights, isolation, 

loneliness, children’s behaviour or just struggling 

with the emotional and physical demands of 

parenting. Their volunteers offer friendly, non-

judgemental and confidential support through 

weekly visits to a family in their own home. 

To volunteer, they ask you to attend our free 8 

session volunteer preparation course, (term time 

only) If you are interested, or for more 

information please call 01603 977040.  

 

Water Bottles 

 

Please make sure your child/ren’s water bottle is 

filled with water and not juice. We will be 

replacing any juice in their bottles with water.  

 

Jeans for Genes 

 

Next Friday we will be wearing Jeans for a £1 

donation for this amazing charity.  We will also 

be holding a cake sale at the end of the day in 

the hall.  All donations of cakes will be 

gratefully received.  Thank you! 

 

Boots for Girls 

 

We have been asked by a few parents regarding 

girls wearing black boots for school, this is not 

part of our school uniform and we feel not 

appropriate for school. All children are more 

than welcome to wear their wellies to and from 

school during the winter months but need to 

have normal school shoes to wear in school. 

Thank you for your co-operation.    

 

Harvest Festival & Shoe Boxes 

 

Please could we ask for any food donations for 

our Harvest assembly to help people in crisis, 

please see attached shopping list for more 

information.  

If you have any shoe boxes to donate to the 

school all will be extremely appreciated. Thank 

you for your continued support.  

 

The Norfolk Fire Museum 

 

The Norfolk Fire Museum are holding an open 

day on Sunday 15th September from 10am-4pm. 

They will have fire engine rides, tombola, food & 

refreshments, bouncy castle and much more, 

entry is only £3 per person and under 16’s are 

free. Includes entry into the historical 

exhibition. The address is at Scottow 

Enterprise Park, (The former RAF Coltishall) 

Lames Road, Badersfield, NR10 5FB 

 

 

Children in Need 

 

Children in need will soon be upon us don’t 

forget to start saving your pennies for Pudsey.  

 

 



Blickling Estate 

 

The National Trust and Aylsham Trust Schools 

Friends and PTA groups will be offering families 

the opportunity of enjoying a large range of FREE 

activities in conjunction with ’50 things to do 

before you’re 11 ¾ . Please see attached flyer for 

more information.  

 

 Dyslexia Awareness 

 

Aylsham High School are holding a Dyslexia 

Awareness workshop on Tuesday 8th October 

from 9.30am – 11.45am. This FREE workshop has 

been specifically designed for anyone who has 

contact with a child with dyslexia of school age 

e.g. parents/carers, grandparents or other family 

members. The workshop will be delivered by their   

Dyslexia Outreach Service. To book your place 

please email Monica at 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or call on 

07780 887348.   

 

Slow Cooker & Healthy Eating 

 

John of Gaunt Infant & Nursery School are 

holding a slow cooker and healthy eating course on 

Thursday 10th & 17th October from 9.15am – 

11.45am. This is a practical FREE two week course 

offering basic cooking skills and low cost, low 

waste healthy eating ideas. At the end of the 2 

week course you will take home a free slow cooker 

(1 per household). The course will be delivered by 

Lisa Whatnall from Clarion Futures. Places are 

limited and will need to be booked by emailing 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or by 

calling Monica on 07780 887348. Please note if 

you have previously attended a Clarion Futures 

slow cooker or healthy eating workshop you will 

not be eligible to attend this course.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council 

 

Over the next few days teachers will be 

speaking to their classes about new school 

council members. If your child is interested in 

being part of the school council, please support 

them to make a poster about why they should be 

picked. Classes will be voting for new members 

on Friday 27th September. If you have any 

questions please see Miss Lewis.   

 

Learn to Swim 

 

Learn to swim with Vikings Learn2swim based at 

Aylsham High School, for more information 

please see attached leaflet. 

 

Family Voice / Family Chat 

 

Are you the parent of a child or young person 

with special educational needs and /or 

disabilities (SEND)? Please see attached flyer 

regarding local support groups.  

 

Key Dates 

 

Sept 

Fri 20th – Wear Jeans for Genes Day - £1 

donation - All donations of cakes will be 

gratefully received. 

Fri 27th – Parents Phonics morning 9am – 10am @ 

Hevingham 

Mon 30th – Harvest Assembly @ 2.45pm, all 

welcome 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Theo 

Watling 

For fantastic effort in class and 

for being a positive role model 

George 

Mills 

For a brilliant attitude in class 

and for generally being lovely 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 
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